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Circular Ref 01 - 18" Mar 2020

Travel Restrictions to Sri Lanka

This is to inform according to instructions received from Civil Aviation of Sri Lanka, all international Airports in Sri
Lanka will be closed for passengers arriving in to Sri Lanka with effect from 0400hrs on 19t March 2020 (local time in
Sri Lanka) until 2359hrs on 25 March 2020 (local time in Sri Lanka).

During the above mentioned restricted period Dubai to Colombo flight operation will be suspended.

Based on above deadline given by Civil aviation authority, we are compelled to deny passengers disembark in
Colombo on UL226 18" March.

All passengers who are booked during the subject period can reschedule their tickets for future available flights.
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